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Monthly Report
The first semester of this year has been very productive for the 983 car. We had a rough start by 
having wiring issues at the first race of the year in Lacrosse during the entirety of the first heat, 
but by the second heat we were on the track for 42 laps before throwing both the chain and the 
motor gear. After the race, the 983’s team went straight to work, crew chiefed by Charlie, they 
took off the body and all of the foam padding and worked on adding a support bar over the 
drivers knees. In addition to this they also added new supports attached to the axle rod, the next 
thing they did was make a new mount for the tail so it wouldn’t bounce when racing. The team is 
currently working on a new canopy that can remain attached to the car with a hinge to the side, 
making it easier for the car to get set up before the heats.

the 983 car racing in Lacrosse
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The 983 cars frame without the body




